
Looking  

forward  

to year 4! 



 

My new teacher is called Mrs Freeman. 

Mrs Taylor and Ms Andrew will be there to help 

us too. 

 

This is our new classroom.  

Our new class will be called 4F. 



  

 

We will still learn maths and English every day and 

be able to choose books from the book corner. 

We will also learn 

about the new year 

4 topics like the  

Ancient Maya. 

We will continue to learn all the other subjects as 

well like science, art, music and P.E. 



Here are the toilets we can use. 

This is where we will hang up our coats. 



This is our playground where we can play with 

our friends.  

There are lots of things to do in the playground  



We had a great time visiting our new class and 

meeting our new teacher. 

When we come back to school we will be in 

Year 4! 


